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Dear parents,  

From the 1st day of the school year, pupils suffering from a chronic medical condition (asthma, allergy, epilepsy, 

diabetes 6) that requires special treatment or care should make themselves known to the school secretary 

(contact.malraux@lyceefrancais.org.uk).  

Depending on the case, and following a request from the parents, the secretariat will organise an appointment 

with the school doctor, Dr Momeni, who will decide whether or not to set up an Individualised Welcome Plan 

(PAI). This also applies to pupils for whom a PAI is already in place at the school and who have to renew it each 

year but have not done so by June. 

Pending an appointment with the school doctor, you must provide the school secretary with the following in 

person on the first day of school: 

 

● A small emergency kit with the child's name and a photo, bearing in mind the expiry dates of medicines; 

● A medical certificate valid for less than two years: dated, signed by the practitioner with description, name 

of the illness/allergy, and symptoms; 

● Updated medical prescription: with name of medication, dosage, and method of administration; 

● Allergy test less than 2 years old, for all food allergies: nuts, eggs, soya, gluten, lactose, etc. (This test is 

not necessary for children with allergies). (This test is not necessary in the case of an Asthma PAI); 

● Parental authorisation for the administration of products, dated and signed (on request from the 

secretariat); 

● 3 photos 

 

The Headteacher        School Doctor 

Daniel RIGGS                                   Dr Pardis Momeni 

 

PAI: MEDICAL PLAN 
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